March 12, 2014
Diane Hoelzer, P.E.



Mark Goodwin and Associates
P.O. Box 90606
Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
Animal Humane Association Ph 3, Renovated Kennel Bldg,

615 Virginia St SE 
Request for Permanent C.O. –Not Accepted
Temporary C.O.- 6 months 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 9-28-12, (L19D016)

Certification dated: 2-28-14


Dear Ms. Hoelzer,
Based upon the information provided in the certification received 3-3-14, the above referenced certification is acceptable for a release of a 6-month Temporary Certificate of Occupancy (CO) by Hydrology.

For release of Permanent CO, the swale behind the north building and the pond is to be graded.

The certification showed this swale and pond as built.  They were not built.  Certifications are to reflect as-built conditions of the site.  In the future, take the time to accurately reflect as-built conditions.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer—Hydrology Section

Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala
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